MEMORANDUM State of Alaska

Department of Law

TO: April Simpson, AAC Coordinator DATE: December 14, 2021
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
FILE NO.:  JU2013200714

TEL.NO.:  465-3600
SUBJECT:  Follow-up corrections to the Alaska

Administrative Code (AAC):
3 AAC 21.665(m)

FROM: Rebecca C. Polizzotto
Chief Assistant Attorne

and Regulations Attormey

Legislation, Regulations, and
Legislative Research Section

In accordance with the authority of the regulations attorney under AS 44.62.125(b),
please forward to the publisher the correction to the Alaska Administrative Code (AAC)
described below. This revision corrects a manifest error in a reference to a law. The correction is
a follow-up correction to a typographical error in our revisor's memorandum of November 17,
2021.

The regulation to be revised is 3 AAC 21.665(m). The revision to that subsection is as
follows:

--Change the first appearance of "December 26, 2020" to "December 26, 2019".

In addition, in the last paragraph of the editor's note following 3 AAC 21.665(m), after
"As of Register 240 (January 2022)", please add "and Register 241 (April 2022)"

Thank you for your assistance, and please contact me if you have additional questions.

SCW

cc: Anna Latham, Regulations Contact
Division of Insurance
Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development



